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23rd January 2023 
 
 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We are delighted that your child will be attending our Year 6 Residential to Manor Adventure 
at Abernant Lakes on the 1st March 2023 and we thank you for your payments to date. A 
reminder that your payments should now all be complete and any outstanding payments 
must be paid in full.  
 
In preparation for the trip, a meeting will be held on Tuesday 31st January in the Top Hall 
(Year 3/4 building) at 3:40pm. The intention of this meeting is to go through the confirmed 
itinerary for the trip, to discuss what your child will need to bring and to answer any questions 
you may have before the trip goes ahead shortly after. We would appreciate you attending 
this meeting so that you are clear on the expectations and running of the trip.  
 
Many thanks, 
Miss N Stoakes 
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